
fr.

21st June 1982

Thank you so much for your letter of 18th
June, with which you enclosed a very nice
letter which you had received from your
former Commanding Officer.

This I have shown to the Prime Minister.

I return Colonel Price' letter. I have
sent him a note today.

IAN GOW

The Rt Hon Francis Pym MC MP



From: The Rt. Hon. Francis Pym, M.C., M.P.

House of Commons,
London, SWIA OAA

18th June, 1982.

1

The enclosed is from a former
CO of my regiment which you may care
to show to Margaret. He is a very
loyal supporter of us both!!

Ian Gow, Esq., T.D., M.P.



21st June 1982

Francis Pym has sent pn to me your
very kind letter to him dated 15th
June.

I have shown your letter to the
Prime Minister. Your message of support
and congratulations has been of real
encouragement to her.

I smiled when I read the PS to your
letter.

I have a number of friends in the
9th/12th. I was a 15th Hussar.

With best wishes.

Lt Col K J Price
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